
 

For more information, email: Info@InlandNWLand.org 

GLEN TANA PUBLIC ACCESS FAQS 
We’re excited to open Glen Tana for public recreation, but in the 
meantime, we ask for your patience and cooperation to ensure a 

safe and successful restoration. 
• Safety First: Glen Tana is an active work site where we’re improving forest health, 

treating invasive species, upgrading infrastructure, and operating heavy machinery. 
Unauthorized access poses risks to both visitors and workers, potentially delaying 
critical work. 

• Liability & Protection: For safety and legal reasons, anyone entering the property 
without permission does so at their own risk. INLC is protected under RCW 4.24.630 
and retains the right to take action against trespassing or property damage—though 
we hope never to be in that position. 

• Opening Glen Tana Sooner: We share your excitement about exploring Glen Tana, 
and we’re working diligently to meet key milestones before opening it to the public. 
Unplanned disturbances or damage can slow our progress, delaying access for 
everyone. 

Your support helps us complete this important work efficiently so Glen Tana can be enjoyed 
by all. Thank you for respecting the process! 

 Who is Allowed on the Glen Tana Property: 

• INLC staff and official representatives from Washington State Parks and the Spokane 
Tribe of Indians 

• Authorized INLC volunteers: Including Volunteer Land Stewards (specific to Glen 
Tana) and Hike Docents 

• Emergency Services 

 Ways to Come out to the Glen Tana Property: 

• Guided Hikes (InlandNWLand.org/events) 

• Volunteer for events held on the Glen Tana property 


